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With the introduction of the Flammable Vapor Ignition Resistant water heaters, the warning 
labels for the product has changed. As of November 2003, affected gas water heaters will have 
the new warning label as shown below. These labels will be seen on the current FVIR 
implementation phase of 30, 40, and 50-gallon residential gas water heater products. 
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